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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Proposed Amendments and Additions to 
Local Bankruptcy Rules and Appendices

The Local Bankruptcy Rules Committee has recommended 
amendments and additions to our local bankruptcy rules and
appendices (link below).  Written comments regarding the
proposed amendments and additions should be submitted on or
before June 7, 2024, to Rick Entwistle, Bankruptcy Clerk, at
Rick_Entwistle@sdb.uscourts.gov or 400 S. Phillips Avenue,
Room 104, Sioux Falls, SD 57104.

Proposed amendments and additions 

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/sites/sdb/files/Local Rule Revisions.pdf
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

